MASS INTENTIONS

Saturday (5:00 p.m.) **\frac{1}{2}** Kim Duval Sunday (11:00 a.m.) St. Vital Parish & Parishioners

November 2nd, 2013 is our **Bazaar day**; the day is nearing and the countdown has begun!

The tasks we are undertaking this week will be to collect your donations, organize, price, display & prepare the space for the BIG DAY!

Monday will be our major **COLLECTION Day** with 3 times to accommodate your **schedules**; **9am - Noon, 1pm - 4pm and 7pm - 9pm.**

THURSDAY and FRIDAY will be **the set-up days** followed by the BIG event - our SNOWFLAKE BAZAAR!

We **invite** you to **sign up** for any spot where you **can give us a helping hand** in various areas. The signs are available for you at the back of the Church, please be generous with your time.

Also please bear in mind that all **parishioners** are encouraged to **bring baked goods** for the **Bake Sale**.

And

Please come out and support the SNOWFLAKE BAZAAR

The **Library** is re-opening this Sunday after the 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Masses. It will be opened every Sunday after these mass times. Please take advantage of the books, tapes and DVD's that are available.

Project Santa Clara 2013 - Once again our parish is participating in Project Santa Clara, Mexico. We invite you to pick up a shopping list for the purchase of gifts for a boy or girl of the age range of your choice. All you have to do is buy the items on the list, put them in the box and bring everything back to the church. Easy peasy! We also accept cash (or cheque) donations to support the missions. Remember that **100% of all donations goes directly to the supported communities** in Mexico (no admin fees at all). For more information please contact Fabiola at seethemiracles@hotmail.com or 780-929-6838. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

BAPTISM PREPARATION

The next baptism preparation meeting will be at **7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, Nov. 12th**. Call the parish office to register for the baptism preparation course.

November is *All Souls Month.* You are invited to write the names of your loved ones who have passed away, in our *Book of Remembrance*, which is located at the entrance of the sanctuary. Prayers will be said for all names in the book. Masses will be said throughout the month of November.

Tired of cooking and dishes – let us help you!

On **Monday, November 11 from 5pm to 6:30pm** we will be hosting a **SPAGHETTI DINNER** in the church basement in support of the Knight of Columbus/Canadian Wheelchair Foundation. Our goal is to raise funds to provide 10 wheelchairs to those in need in the developing world. Costs:\$5.00/person, 5 & under free.

Thank you for your support

"The Special Parish Collection for Catholic Social Services' annual *Sign of Hope* Campaign will be taken this weekend. Thousands of people being served by CSS--street youth, the homeless, the mentally ill, the addict, abused children and seniors and family members victimized by violence--are depending on your generosity."

Canadians respond generously to Syrian crisis

Canadians have responded generously to the joint emergency appeal by the Canadian Bishops and Development and Peace for donations to assist the thousands of Syrians forced to flee their homes because of the continuing violent conflict. So far, the campaign has raised more than \$1 million. The total includes over \$187,000 from the people of the Archdiocese of Edmonton – the largest contribution by any Canadian diocese to date. Thank you for your generous gifts and your continuing prayers for

peace in that troubled region.

Worldwide Marriage Encounter

We are called to keep God's commandment to love one another as he has loved us. Find out how to live this out in your marriage.

The next Edmonton Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend is November 1-3, 2013 For more information contact Gavin & Nicole at gvankup@telus.net or 780-464-2874 or visit www.wwme.org.